The Emanuel Synagogue Annual Meeting

Cemetery Taskforce

The Cemetery Task Force was created in the fall of 2023 to evaluate and update the Rules and Regulations and evaluate and adjust pricing to cover expenses related to increased pricing from contractors. The committee has met regularly and has worked diligently to update the Rules and Regulations to align with Emanuel's bylaws more closely, specifically in the area of inclusivity. An interim increase for the right of burial in a plot and internment has been ratified by the board. Work will continue into the summer and the updated bylaws will be publicized.

Tamar Margolis, VP for Ritual Affairs Chair, Cemetery Taskforce